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James Rolston <rolsfam@marktwain.net>
Monday, March 22, 2010 10:25 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
RIN 3038-AC61

Dear Sir,

The restrictions you are imposing on the US traders and the ones you are
looking to do RIN 3038-AC61 are not to our countries best interest or to
the traders of this country....you put unfair disadvantage to us
compared the rest of the world....please stop this...

James Rolston


